On Sun, Jan 12, 2025 at 3:09 PM Gloria Arslanian _ wrote:
Good afternoon Mayor Bryant and Happy New Year!!

Please accept this letter of resignation to your Beautification Advisory Commission. |
have been serving for the past 14 years and loved every bit of it!l. As a former
member yourself, you know this is by far, one of your hidden gems. The camaraderie
of this 15 member team is one of the hardest working, fun loving and devoted group
of volunteers | have ever had the honor and privilege of working alongside.

So with a heavy heart, please know, | will greatly miss this team.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks Kindly.
Gloria Arslanian



